
The Edison Electric Institute (EEI) and the Gulf Cooperation Council 

Interconnection Authority (GCCIA) are jointly organizing the 1st 

Executive Dinner Roundtable 

“GCC Sustainable Energy Strategy through Diversified 

Infrastructure” 

Place & Date… TBA 

Participants of the event will get indepth knowledge about energy 

investment opportunities to develop a diversified infrastructure in the 

GCC region along with a unique chance to network, learn and engage 

with their peers.  

The agenda and further information will be available soon. Interested 

C-Executives are advised to mark the dates in their agendas and request 

an early registration as the number of places is limited.  

Should you have any questions or would like to register, please do not 

hesitate to contact us at helasaad@gccia.com.sa for the GCC region,  

international@eei.org for the US, other regions and general inquiries 

zsamadov@bernardenergy.com  

 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

“This is a tremendous 

opportunity to open new 

avenues of collaboration 

with our partners in the 

Arabian Gulf” 

Lawrence Jones, EEI 

Vice President of 

International Programs. 

“As part of its long-term 

strategy, GCCIA aims to 

expand its line of business 

by seeking out other business 

opportunities in the power 

sector” 

 Ahmed Ali Al-Ebrahim, 

Chief Executive Officer of 

GCCIA 
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